
Rumney Fire Commissioners 
Meeting Minutes 

September 13, 2021 

 

 
Commissioners present: Terry French, Jim McCart 
Fire Chief: Davie Coursey 
Secretary: Cathy Hacker 
 
 
Terry opened the meeting at 6:05 pm. The minutes of August 9, 2021 were approved as written. 
 
First order of business was the discussion of the Lakes Region Mutual Aid/ 911 possible building sale, by 
the State.  
The Commissioners were brought up to speed as to what that would mean for our town, and the 
surrounding towns that use LRMA. Terry will follow up with Cam, regarding a letter of concern regarding 
the sale, to the Governor and State Reps, from the Commissioners. Chief Coursey has already sent a 
letter to several State Reps, as well as the Governor. We are recommending all town people send a 
letter also. If the sale goes through, it would be a huge financial burden for all the towns that use LRMA. 
 
A reminder that E-1 needs to do truck inspections, before we can get stickers for them all, also that 
pump tests need to be done.  
 
The Commissioners made the decision that the election of the Fire Departments Chief is to continue to 
be held in October, as it has been since 1936. 
 
Cathy mentioned doing a Halloween Touch a Truck for the town, on Halloween, with bags of fire related 
goodies for the kids. We will be reaching out to our FF for candy donations.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Cathy Hacker 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 


